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Dear Parent/Guardian of _____________________________,

[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Your child has been chosen  to participate in  prevention services at school. Prevention services are an extra support to address the needs of students and their families in a school-based setting. These services are provided by a Master’s Level social work intern from The Ohio State University, under the supervision of the guidance counselor and licensed social worker through Ohio State University. 

· Services are FREE for students and their families
· Services are voluntary and students must be in agreement in order to participate[image: ]
· Social worker meets with students at school during the school day
· Social worker helps students work on social, emotional, behavioral, and/or environmental issues  
· Social worker works with parents/guardians, teachers, administrators, and community counselors and professionals to come up with strategies that support the student and their family  
· Students are generally seen by the social worker 4-6 times   
· Social worker determine whether students and/or their families could benefit from more support outside of school such as individual, family and/or group counseling and make referrals as needed. Prevention services do not take the place of ongoing counseling. 
· Parent/Guardian receives a summary with recommendations when services are completed
· Personal information is kept confidential and in most cases will not be shared without parent/guardian consent. Limitations to confidentiality include risk of harm to self or others, or allegations of child abuse or neglect. Confidential information is not put in the student’s school file.
· Parent/Guardian must sign the attached written consent before their child is seen by the social worker

Please read and sign the attached consent and return it to me at the school.  As soon as I receive your consent I will begin seeing your child for services.  Feel free to contact me at any time with any questions or concerns at kali.kerstetter@mathewslocal.org. You can also contact my supervisor, Julie Berkhouse at julie.berkshouse@mathewslocal.org.

Sincerely, 



Kali Kerstetter
School Social Work Intern
Mathews High School
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